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Our voting rights need to be protected. SB210 is an attempt to limit voting here in 

Oregon, in my opinion. Voter fraud has not been proven by the proponents of SB 210 

to exist to any large extent in our state. This bill is a solution looking for a problem 

and I strongly oppose it because it will impose a hardship of our fellow residents 

including the elderly, disabled and working citizens. Furthermore, in person voting will 

tend to discourage voting turnout in local elections. The present vote by mail system 

is working well, if it ain’t broke, don’t fix it. 


